
Learning update 14th March 2021 
 
 We have been continuing our theme of "kindness" and the Preschool bucket has been out 
for the children to play with - they have enjoyed handing out "kindness" to each other and 
are very good at spotting this! 
 
We have also been reading "The Rainbow Fish", which is another book about kindness, 

sharing and friendship - the children have enjoyed listening to this story, contributing to 

discussions, and confidently sharing their thoughts and ideas. Click here to visit our 

resources page where you can find a link to a retelling of the story: 

 

Resources | Menston Pre School 

 
Over the next couple of weeks, we are looking at signs of spring.  We will have some plants 
and bulbs in preschool, an interest table with "signs of spring" collected from outdoors - 
flowers, branches and twigs with new shoots and buds growing and the children will be able 
to explore, touch and describe the textures and colours.   
 
It is a perfect opportunity to get your children outside and look for signs of nature. Listening 
is such a key part of learning, so while you are out and about see if you can hear any sounds 
and identify them - dogs barking, birds singing, lawn mowers etc: were the noises loud or 
quiet, long or short - there really is so much you can see and do on a nature walk! 
 
 

 
 

https://menstonpreschool.org/resources

